
From: Weatherly Bates
To: Haight, Glenn E (DFG)
Subject: Commisioner
Date: Friday, January 09, 2015 5:12:43 PM

Dear Glenn,
We at Alaska Shellfish Farms think Sam Cotton would be the most qualified as
Commissioner of the Alaska Department of Fish and Game. Sam is very
knowledgeable in fisheries science, regulation for both commercial, subsistence and
recreational fishing as well as being a lifelong Alaskan. We hope that Sam is chosen
to represent Alaskan fisheries interests. 
Sincerely,
Weatherly and Greg Bates

-- 
Weatherly Bates

Alaska Shellfish Farms
PO Box 1401
Homer, Alaska 99603
907-299-2451
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